
Email the PTH at hawkhollowpth@gmail.com  
  
Join us on Facebook!      Hawk Hollow Elementary PTH 
 
Check out HH Spirit Wear! https://inspired-design.net/ 

 Parents & 

 Teachers of 

 Hawk Hollow 

*** Become a part of the PTH! *** 
 
 

Show your support for the PTH by 
becoming a member. Simply fill out this 
form and return to the school with your 

donation. 

        

  

  Click here to get 
to know your  
current PTH  

Board Members  
 

(as best we can  
right now!) 

 

 

 

 January 28: Literacy 

Night! Join Mrs. Crotinger 

for a special book, a PTH 

sponsored author visit, 

and more!  

 

 February 1: Yearbook 

prices go up! Order now to 

secure your lower price! 

 

 February 3: Dine Out 

Night at Ambrosia Greek 

Restaurant 

 

 February 5: Valentine 

Love Bug 0rders due! 

(order form available 

here) 

 

 February 17: Virtual 

PTH Meeting at 6:30pm 
 

 
 

January 2021 Newsletter 

Welcome to the all-new PTH Newsletter! We hope these 

newsletters will help you stay informed about and 

involved in the PTH events throughout the year! 

PTH Meetings 

Join us virtually for our monthly  

PTH meetings every 3rd Wednesday 

 of each month. The Zoom link will  

be shared on Facebook. 

Looking Forward: 
Events in the  

Coming Months 
 

➢ School Supply Orders 

➢ Spring Flower Sale 

➢ Spring Book Fair 

➢ Paint Night 

➢ Walk for the Hawks 

 

We appreciate our 

teachers and staff 

now more than ever! 

Click here to see how 

the PTH has shown 

its appreciation 

throughout the year! 

mailto:hawkhollowpth@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/HawkHollowPTH/?ref=share
https://inspired-design.net/


2020/2021 Hawk Hollow PTH Membership Form 

  

 Your donation to the PTH goes to support many programs that we host throughout 

the year as well as teacher resources. Each year, we work to bring families and teachers 

together, making an environment for our students to thrive! Our volunteers and 

fundraising efforts are essential to these events and special projects like our new 

playground equipment. 

 

 Parent Name(s) _________________________________________ 

 Home Address __________________________________________ 

 Phone Numbers Home: _______________   Cell: ________________ 

 Email Address ___________________________________________ 

 

 Names of Children Attending Hawk Hollow Elementary:  

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 ____________________ Grade _____ Teacher ____________ 

 

PTH Membership Donation 

"Life is like an echo - what you send out comes back." - Unknown 

Qty Description of Items Cost Per Item 

  PTH Family Membership $15.00  

  Add'l Tax-Deductible Voluntary Donation *          $     

  Grand Total Donation Amount          $     
 

 Please make out your donation check to Hawk Hollow PTH. 

 Online payments may be made at our CheddarUp page at this link. 

 * Tax Deduction Form will be provided via email for voluntary donations. 

  

https://2020-membership-donation.cheddarup.com/


 

  

  

Janel Yaun 

President 

Corina Haslam 

Vice-President 

Dana Gilpin 

2nd Vice-President 

Tami Hegadorn 

Co-Secretary 

Michele Luparello 

Co-Secretary 

Karen Skoric 

Treasurer 

With the Support of 

Noelle Dupuis 

Principal 



The PTH showers the staff with small tokens of 

gratitude throughout the year!  

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 3rd-7th! 

Teacher Appreciation 
 
 
      

  

Would you like to join the teacher appreciation 

committee? Any amount of involvement is welcome!  

 

Send an email to  

hawkhollowpth@gmail.com to lend a hand! 

mailto:hawkhollowpth@gmail.com


Love Bug Hugs 

Hawk Hollow PTH has organized a special Love Bug Hug for your student this 

Valentine’s Day! Students who participate will receive a Love Bug note from a 

special person and a Love Bug treat bag that will include Valentine plush toy, 

lollipop, conversation hearts, and a variety of Valentine party favors.  The Love 

Bug will distribute these special treats to remote students on Friday, 2/12. Hybrid 

students will receive their special treats on Wednesday, 2/11 or Thursday, 2/10 

based on the A/B Schedules. 

*** Times will be determined once all orders are received.*** 

 

Order form drop off will be at the Yaun 

House, 29W515 Orchard Rd, Bartlett or 

HH Elementary School 

Order forms, payments & Love Bug notes 

are due on 2/5/21. 

$5 per Love Bug treat bag 

 

 

 

Please complete the Love Bug treat bag form below for this event. Use attached form for your Love Bug note. 

Parent’s Name: ______________________________________________ 

Parent’s email: ______________________________________________ 

Parent’s phone: ______________________________________________ 

Love Bug Delivery Location:   _____Home   ____School for Hybrid Students ONLY 

Home Address required for delivery______________________________________________ 

# of treat bags             Total amount enclosed:  

Cost: $5 per treat bag by 2/5/21  Don’t forget your Love Bug Note!!! 

Make checks payable to Hawk Hollow PTH or pay online at CheddarUp. 

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/2020-membership-donation


 

 

 

 

 

 

Student’s Name:            

      

Students Grade/Teacher:          

      

Love Bug Note:           

      

            

      
            

      

            

      

 Love:         

Student’s Name:            

      

Students Grade/Teacher:          

      

Love Bug Note:           

      
            

      
            

      
            

      

 Love:         

Student’s Name:            

      

Students Grade/Teacher:          

      

Love Bug Note:           

      
            

      
            

      
            

      

 Love:         


